
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 9, 2019 

 

To the Honorable Common Council 

  of the City of Milwaukee 

 

Honorable Members of the Common Council: 

 

I am pleased to make the following appointment to serve in the position of Executive 

Director of the Fire and Police Commission: 

Griselda Aldrete – replacing La Keisha Wright Butler 

 

This appointment is pursuant to Sec. 62.51, Wis. Stats., and Chapter 314-5 of Milwaukee 

Code of Ordinances. Ms. Aldrete will be attending several community meetings set up by 

the FPC to discuss her candidacy. Ideally she will then appear before Public Safety on July 

18, 2019 or at a Special Meeting. 

  

I trust this appointment will have the approval of your Honorable Body. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Tom Barrett 

Mayor 

 

 

  


